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INSPECTION RESPONSIBILITY FOR REGION IV NON-POWER REACTORS
SHIFTED TO NRC HEADQUARTERS

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has transferred inspection responsibility for all 18
non-power reactors located in its Region IV area to NRC headquarters in Rockville, Maryland.
Non-power reactors are small reactors used for purposes other than generating commercial
electricity such as research, teaching or producing medically useful isotopes.

Region 1V, based in Arlington, Texas, encompasses 21 states--all states west of the
Mississippi River except Minnesota, lowa and Missouri. The change is being made to improve
efficiency. All other regulatory activities for non-power reactors are overseen at headquarters,
and non-power reactor inspections constitute a small percentage of Region IV activities.

Inspections of non-power reactors are conducted at intervals of one to three years, and
generally require one or two inspectors for one week.

Non-power reactors in Region IV are at the following locations:

Aerotest, San Ramon, Calif.

General Atomics, San Diego, Calif.

General Electric, Pleasanton, Calif.

Idaho State University, Pocatello, Idaho

Kansas State University, Manhattan, Kansas

Oregon State University, Corvallis, Oregon

Reed College, Portland, Oregon

Texas A&M University, College Station, Texas, (2 reactors)

. University of Arizona, Tucson, Arizona

10. University of California, Irvine, Calif.

11. University of New Mexico, Albuquerque, New Mexico

12. University of Texas, Austin, Texas

13. University of Utah, Salt Lake City, Utah

14. University of Washington, Seattle, Wash. (Shutdown awaiting
(decommissioning)

15. Washington State University, Pullman, Wash.

16. U.S. Geological Survey, Denver, Colo.

17. Veterans Administration Medical Center, Omaha, Nebraska
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